> Education Financial Assistance for 2021-2022 School Year <

The Crossville Seventh-day Adventist church family has been
dedicated to providing Christian education throughout the years.
Crossville members have donated time and money to help see that
our children experience Jesus in the classroom. Many students who
would not have otherwise known the love of Jesus, have attended
our schools and have committed their lives to Jesus. Thank you for
your commitment and generosity. To make a donation to any of our
school’s accounts, please be sure to mark your tithe envelope “Inez
Wrenn WS, Academy WS, or Student Evangelism.” Or for your
convenience give at anytime https://adventistgiving.org/. Thank you
for your financial support to Christian education.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Mailing Address PO BOX 645
CROSSVILLE, TN 38557
Church Office 931-456-0056
Pastor Larry Owens 423-322-6392
lowens@gccsda.com
Administrative Assistant Shadelle Haley 931-787-8500
crossvillesda@gccsda.com
Head Elder Franklin Cobos 931-787-5171
School Office 931-484-3150
Principal Chery Taffe 423-400-6890
FLC Coordinator Roger Greenley 240-401-1123
Calendar Scheduling Shadelle Haley 931-787-8500
Church Clerk Marilyn Maples 828-242-3882

(Please email or call to update phone/address, transfer membership, etc.)
Email: mamaples424@gmail.com

SEND BULLETIN INFO TO
ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com or call 931-456-0056.
Send Audio/Video information or files to audiocsda@gmail.com.

(Please provide bulletin and A/V information by 2:00 p.m. Wednesday.)
Church Website: www.crossvillesda.org

1 Corinthians 13:13
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CROSSVILLE SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH
SABBATH SERVICES
November 13, 2021

WORSHIP SERVICE
9:00 - 10:00 AM & 11:15 AM

Welcome & Announcements David Kellogg
Worship in Giving Radio Ministries—WB G David Kellogg
Worship in Prayer Praise & Prayer Requests David Kellogg
Children’s Story (2nd Service only) Ron Huff
Special Music (2nd Service Only)  Sarah, Marlena & Lilly Tyler
Scripture Reading Luke 17:5-6 David Kellogg
Sermon “Increase our Faith” Jon Cherne
Closing Song “Faith Is the Victory” # 608
Benediction Jon Cherne

Ushers: Jackie Schroer
Lauren Garbi

Elder in Charge: David Kellogg
Greeter: Katie Erwin

Adult Sabbath School
10:00 - 11:00 AM

Large Sabbath School Class in the Sanctuary with Lowel Jenks
Children’s Sabbath School

Junior-Youth Classes will meet in the Fellowship Hall
Primary Class will meet in the church Primary classroom
Kindergarten & Beginner Class will meet in the Kindergarten
classroom in the church.

Praise Time
11:00 - 11:15 AM

Song Leader: Tricia Hicks Piano : Robert Hicks

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Today 4:36 pm Sabbath Rest Ends
Wednesday 3:00 pm & 6:00 pm Prayer Meeting
Friday 4:28 pm Sabbath Rest Begins
Next Sabbath 9:00 & 11:15 am Pastor Owens
STEWARDSHIP REPORT
Church Budget Monthly Goal $7525 | Month-to-date $900
Inez Wrenn Student Aid Monthly Goal $1700 | Month-to-date $200
Academy Student Aid Monthly Goal $500 | Month-to-date $45
Student Evangelism Monthly Goal $250 | Month-to-date $20
FLC Parking Lot/ Pavilion Amount given Month-to-date $76
Hope for Humanity Yearly Goal $2500 Month-to-date $2,077.62
Month-to-date Lambs’ Offering $22 | Global Mission $10

You can mail your tithe to the church office. See the back of the bulletin for the address.
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Welcome Guests! We are pleased that you have chosen to worship with us.
If you are looking for a church home, we would be happy to have you join us.

Prayer Meeting will be held this Wednesday, Nov. 3 at 3:00 PM 6:00 PM
facilitated by Pastor Owens.

SECOND READING:

Membership Transfer In: Chery Taffe from Collegedale Community SDA
Church, Ooltewah, TN

DATES TO KNOW

e No Human Foosball Tonight in the FLC from 8:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m.
o Nov. 28 Women’s Ministry Snowman Tea Lunchon

If you are interested in “Human Foosball” please call or text Migdalia at
(607) 760-5732. It will be rescheduled. Watch for a new date.

A lost and found item was given to Shadelle Haley. Please call her or see her
at Inez Wrenn if you are missing something of value.
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Women'’s Ministry Winter Quarterly Meeting

“Snowman Tea” Luncheon, Sunday, November 28 at 11:30 AM in the
Fellowship hall. All ladies young and mature please come. Luncheon, Games
and prizes, A craft feature, Fun & Fellowship! RSVP to Cathy (423-871-3168)
so we know how to prepare.

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE. We are making an effort to make contact with
members of our church who we may not have seen for a while. If you know
contact information (updated name, addresses, and/or phone numbers) on
ones you know, please contact me the information either in person or by
phone. Thank you.

Marilyn Maples, Church Clerk, 828-242-3882

Volunteers are needed to make soup for the Bread of Life Mission.
Please call Cathy (423-881-3168) to schedule for December.

TO: Members involved in Personal Ministries, outreach or in-reach,

AND
Members looking for a Personal Ministry to become involved in,

If you would be willing to take 3 - 4 min. during the announcement time at
either or both services to tell a little about your ministry or a positive
experience which you had while involved in ministry, please let me know with
a phone call (865-839-0073) or e-mail: (jenksman50@yahoo.com).

If you would like to involve yourself in a personal ministry and are not sure
what/where/how, | will soon distribute a list of possibilities for you to review.
If one or more catch your eye, again please let me know.

If you are involved in a personal ministry and could use more help in
making it happen, please let me know. Thank you! In Christ, Lowell Jenks

Are you getting Church Emails?
If you would like to get our church emails with information about special
events please email Shadelle Haley at crossvillesda@gccsda.com or call her at
931-787-8500 and she will be happy to help get you connected.

The Cottrell Family would like to thank everyone who prayed and sent cards
during their time of loss. They have been a source of blessings.

James & Judy King would like to thank everyone for their prayers, food and
visits. We have never experienced a more loving Church family. Praise the Lord
we are COVID free.

Urgent Local Church Family Prayer Requests
11/13 Tim and Amy McHenry’s new baby girl.

10/30 Migdalia Roser’s mom passed away

10/30 Linda Morris is sick

10/30 Jerry Curry’s daughter, Lisa has COVID

Let Us Praise God

Let us praise God with you! Tell us when you have answered prayers so we can
put it in the bulletin and let our shut-ins who read our bulletin online see the
Lord at work in their church family.

Please keep these people/projects on this list in your heart and mind for
continuous prayer.

IN THE SPIRIT OF THANKSGIVING,
we invite you to share what you are thankful for this year.
Please send them to crossvillesda@gccsda.com and they will be
shared in next week’s bulletin in our “Sharing Thanks” insert.
Example: / am thankful for my children! — Jane Doe.

And He said to me, “My grace is sufficient for you, for My strength
is made perfect in weakness.” Therefore most gladly | will rather
boast in my infirmities, that the power of Christ may rest upon me.
Therefore | take pleasure in infirmities, in reproaches, in needs,
in persecutions, in distresses, for Christ’s sake.

For when | am weak, then | am strong.

2 Corinthians 12:9-10
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